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Week of March 8th, 2010

Community Hours
Reminder to Grade 12 students – if you still need hours – 
March Break has some good opportunities

March Break Opportunities!

· March Break Zodiac Camp Jobs 

Camp Counsellors are required Mon., March 15th - Fri. March 19th for full or half days.

Activities include Music, Swimming, and Creativity, Sports, Mad Science plus more. Great summer job opportunities are also available. For more information call Ellen Howard at 416-789-1989 X100 or email ellen@zodiacswim.on.ca or check out the Job Bulletin Board.

· March Break Volunteers at the Bata Shoe Museum

Student Volunteers are needed from March 15th – 19th.They help the staff and other volunteers with crafts and other activities to make the museum fun and interactive for kids of all ages. If you are enthusiastic, outgoing and are interested in arts and crafts, then this could be the place for you! 

To learn more check out the Volunteer Bulletin Board or www.batashoemuseum.ca. 

To apply, contact Sheila Knox, Head of Education at 416-979-7799 X228 or sheila.knox@batashoemuseum.ca
Guelph Interaction 

Conference 2010

This is a one day conference for university bound grade 10 and 11 students aimed at introducing university living and learning to students.  This year there will be over 40 sessions covering areas such as nutrition (“Snap, Crackle, and Pop:  How do sounds affect what you eat?”) and nanoscience (The science of the very small”) to “Family Secrets and the History Detectives”.  
The registration fee is $30 and includes lunch.  
Students must register before April 6th. 
For more information please see Mr Lawrence.
Emerging Global Leaders Program at York University

Attention all grade 11 students with leadership experience! 

If you are interested in being nominated to attend the Emerging Global Leaders Program at York University from Thursday, May 13 – Saturday, May 15, please see Mrs. Storms in Guidance Monday, March 8 or Tuesday, March 9.

Five students will be nominated and up to three students will be chosen by York to attend this free 2 ½ day conference.

During the program participating students will explore the challenges of cross-cultural communication and understanding, and identify essential skills for successful leadership in both local and international contexts. The program offers participants a safe and enjoyable environment to challenge traditional perspectives on leadership and acquire new skills for becoming a twenty-first century global leader.

Volunteer Opportunities
Websites to Check Out!!!

· Volunteer Opportunities Website: http://40hours.ca/ is a website which highlights student volunteer opportunities and has recently been revamped.  The site has expanded to include positions from across Ontario. 
· Ontario Job Futures: 
The Ministry has updated Ontario Job Futures -- that's the online reference created by ministry staff in cooperation with the federal government that provides information about job trends, and the hiring patterns for specific jobs, including information about the education or training required to be eligible for work:

http://www.tcu.gov.on.ca/eng/ojf/index.html 
· Kid’s Help Phone Student Ambassador Program

Student Ambassadors raise awareness about Kid’s Help Phone services and participate in Kid’s Help Phone events.

There will be Student Ambassador Training Conferences on Sat., March 13 and Sun., March 14 at Metro Hall in Toronto.

Students may apply online at www.kidshelpphone.ca/conferenceapplication .

More information is available at their website and on our Volunteer Bulletin Board.
· Check out the Volunteer and Job Bulletin Boards for These and Other Opportunities!

Volunteer tutoring position with a grade 6 student with ADD

Filing job at a medical clinic at Leslie and Sheppard

summer 
Ontario Launches Summer Jobs Website and Programs

For more information check out http://www.edu.gov.on.ca/eng/document/brochure/summejbe.html
Find job listings, help improve your marketing and resume skill. Learn how to start your own company or apply for jobs with the Ontario Government.
Summer Volunteer Opportunity

The Summer Youth Volunteer Program at Baycrest is looking for volunteers for this summer.

For more information check out the Volunteer Bulletin Board or contact the Volunteer Services Department of Baycrest at 416-785-2500 ext. 2572 or email jsternhill@baycrest.org .

Crestwood Valley Day Camp at Lawrence and Bayview is now hiring for summer 2010. 

Available positions include: Camp Counsellors, Swim Instructors and Special Activities Instructors. 

Call now: 416-444-9595 or check out www.crestwoodcamp.com.

SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION 

· Scholarship Website Info: 

There is scholarship information at the TDSB website for our students.  Check out:  www.tdsb.on.ca/programs/scholarships 

· Association of Black Law Enforcers Scholarship Award

Criteria:  Black or visible minority; intending study in law, criminology or police work community service

Deadline: March 19th, 2010 
· Hatch Scholarship for McMaster Engineering

Deadline: March 31st, 2010

· Toronto Real Estate Board Scholarships

Criteria: good marks, community involvement and an essay

Deadline:  April 16th, 2010

· Aird Scholarship

Criteria: students with physical disabilities

Deadline: April 30th, 2010
· Big Dig Scholarship

Deadline:  April 30th, 2010
www.antiquetrader.tv/student scholarship.php
· June Callwood Harmony Scholarship

Deadline: July 31st, 2010
www.studentsscholarships.org
See Ms. Pape for more information on scholarships.














